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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 3:13 PM
To: 'Jim                    Wahl'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase - NO!

Good afternoon Mr. Wahl,  
 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Jim Wahl [mailto:jimwahl@embarqmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:39 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase - NO! 
 
docket number 160021-E1  
 
 
Sirs, 
 
They're asking for money to resolve – to get more profit for people that are out – for their 
shareholders that are out of state. Now we have seniors that cannot afford to buy their 
medication, and now with this rate increase and everything else, as everyone has spoken 
about, that will – it's not only a 23 percent, everything that comes with it that they're going 
to have to pay for, they may have to – they may have to serve – they may have to not eat to 
be able to pay for their bills. This is a purely a for profit increase at the consumer expense. I 
didn't see any fuel rebates when fuel costs went way down! They are making big profit on 
that already! 
 
 
James Wahl 
1932 South Old Mill Drive 
Deltona, FL  32725 
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